
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
July 18, 2016 
 
For More Information: 
Community Services - Arts and Culture Center / 228-0472 
 
NEW MARINA GALLERY FEATURING PAUL ROSE PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
The City of Marquette Arts and Culture Center announces an exhibit at the new Marina Gallery 
located at the Cinder Pond Marina Harbor Services Building. Photographer Paul Rose is this 
summer’s featured artist, with works that reflect the nature and landscape of the Upper Peninsula in 
both color and black and white photo images. The Gallery will focus on art inspired by Lake Superior 
and maritime themes. 
 
Paul received a BFA in photography from the Center for Creative Studies in Detroit. Upon 
graduation, Paul went on to study with acclaimed photographers Ansel Adams, Robert Vigiletti and 
Steve Benson. Paul continues his passion for art through his photographic artistry. 
 
Currently, Paul splits his times between the Upper Peninsula and New Mexico. His award-winning 
work is on display in galleries across the southwest and Michigan. 
 
The Cinder Pond Marina is located adjacent to Mattson Lower Harbor Park, off of Lakeshore 
Boulevard. The exhibit is open to the public Monday through Friday, from noon to 5 p.m. Artists 
interested in applying for the 2017 summer season may contact the Arts & Culture Center at 228-
0472 or email arts-culture@mqtcty.org. 
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